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 Summary 
 
In accordance with the Constitution, there is a requirement to appoint on an annual 
basis a Planning Performance Review Sub-Committee consisting of the Chair and 
Deputy Chair and three other Members of the Committee, to consider and report 
back to the Committee in respect of: 

 A random sample of up to 20 delegated decisions on a range of applications 
and examine and evaluate between 5 and 10 of them to assess whether 
relevant planning policies and criteria were applied in each case,

 Planning appeal performance; and 
 Scrutiny of overturned decisions. 

 Recommendation

The Planning Committee is recommended to select three Members to sit on the Planning 
Performance Review Sub-Committee which will convene on a date in April 2024 to be 
confirmed with the membership.  
    
 Reason(s)  
 The Planning Committee is required to agree the membership of the Sub-Committee.   

Appendices: – None

Background papers used in preparation of the report: None
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